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Message From Mrs Yates 
 
As we head towards the end of term, I would just like to say a massive thank you to all of our families who have 
supported us throughout this year. Working in partnership is the best way to achieve success for our pupils and it 
is very much appreciated.   
 
Today, I was privileged to sit and watch the Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly – it was amazing. Each and every one of the 
pupils gave it their all. I was proud to be their Headteacher and see them shine. We wish them all the very best 
for the next stage of their journey and know they will all be incredibly successful   
 
It’s time to say “goodbye”, 
Our year has come to an end. 
We’ve all made cherished memories, 
And many more new friends. 
 
I’ve watched you learn and grow,  
And change from day to day. 
I hope that all the things we’ve done, 
Have helped along the way. 
 
So it’s with happy memories,  
I send you out the door. 
With great hope and expectations, 
For what next year holds in store.  

 

Next Week’s Weather  
 

Please see the letter sent out 
today with regards to 
arrangements for Monday and 
Tuesday next week. 

 
 

Reading Books  
 

All RWI books have been collected in today (Friday 15th July) for 
our annual book audit. Please do check at home to see if you 
have any additional books that need to be returned to school, 
thank you. 
 
Although we will not be sending RWI books home during the 
summer, please do keep reading with your child. Visit book 
shops and libraries, share favourite stories and authors and 
enjoy books together. Don't forget to send any book reviews to 
the School Readers competition for your chance to win a prize!  

 
 

 
 
 

 

School Lunch Price Increase  
 

From September, there will be a price 
increase for school lunches from £2.20 to 
£2.25. Please ensure your My Child at School 
(MYCAS) account is sufficiently credited 
before your child takes the meal. 
 
Please ensure any arrears on your account are 
cleared by Wednesday 20th July 2022.  

Friday 15th July 2022  

Pupils return to school on Wednesday 7th September 2022 
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Good to Be Green Reward Reception to Year 4 
 

Next week, all children who have not had a red card during this year will have their names put 
into a raffle. Each class will draw one name and the child will win a prize to take home for the 

summer.  
 

Well done to all children who have not received a red card this term, you will receive your certificate on 
Wednesday along with a sticker for those children who have remained ‘green’ all week.  

 

 

Tuck Shop Returns September  
 

In September, pupils in Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6) will have the opportunity to visit the ‘tuck shop’ in the main school 
hall at playtime. They will need cash for this to purchase items from the menu (see below). More details to follow 

in September once the children have settled into their new classes.  
 

Item Price 

300ml still water  40p 

Radnor juice cartons  50p 

Flavoured milk  60p 

Sausage bap  70p 

American pancake and sauce  40p 

Flapjack  40p 

Fresh fruit pots  40p 

Buttered toast  20p per slice  

Cheese & Crackers 60p 

Mini Danish/Croissant/Pan au Chocolate 50p 

Rasins  35p 

Mini Bluberry Muffin 30p 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 Books to Bring Home 
 

Next week, some children will be bringing home 
their school books. We will need to keep some 
books in school to be able to show any visitors 
during next year though so if your child does not 
bring home books, do not worry - we are keeping 
them to showcase your child’s work.  
 
Please send your child with a carrier bag (or two) 
next week so that they can bring things home.  
 
 

Kids Eat Free Summer 2022 
 



Book Bags September 2022  
 

From September, all coats will be kept in the classrooms – this is to ensure corridors are kept clear to 
allow ease of access around school. In order for children to keep belongings in their tray (which is in the 

classroom), we will be providing each child with a FREE Pye Green Academy book bag. These will be 
given to the children in September and they will keep them in their trays during the day. Children will 
not need to bring any other bag to school.  Lunch boxes can still be brought in and will also be kept in 

boxes in the classroom.  
 

Please do not buy rucksacks etc for your children as there will be no space for us to store them. 

Pye Green Superstars! 
 

Nursery Millie 

Reception Logan Isabella 

Year 1 Ashton, Callum Ollie 

Year 2 Oliver W Tobias 

Year 3 Luke Riley 

Year 4 Emilie, Oaklan Max C, Autumn, 
Isabella 

Year 5 Harley Lydia 

Year 6 Travis Rohnee  

 

Good to be Green Champions This Week  

Reception Flynn James 

Year 1 Kyan Imogen 

Year 2 Faith Abigail 

Year 3 Amelia Mason 

Year 4 Edward, Zac Alfie, Ella 

 

School Year 2022 to 2023 
 

Autumn Term 2022  
Monday 5th September 2022 - Inset day, school closed to children  
Tuesday 6th September 2022 - Inset day, school closed to children  
 

Wednesday 7th September 2022 - First day school open for children in Reception to Y6.  Nursery details 
to be sent separately.  
 

Half Term: Monday 24th October 2022 to Friday 28th October 2022  
Term Ends: Friday 16th December 2022

 



 

Spring Term 2023  
 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 - Inset day, school closed to children 
  
Wednesday 4th January 2023 - First day school open for children  
Half Term: Monday 20th February 2023 to Friday 24th February 2023  
Term Ends: Friday 31st March 2023  

 
Summer Term 2023  
 

Term Starts: Monday 17th April 2023  
Half Term: Monday 29th May 2023 to Friday 2nd June 2023  
Friday 21st July 2023 - Last day of school year for children  
Monday 24th July 2023 - Inset day, school closed to children  
Tuesday 25th July 2023 - Inset day, school closed to children 

Menu for W/C 18th July 
 

Monday 18th July 
Fish Fillet served with garlic & herb wedges 
Quorn Fajitas served with garlic & herb Wedges (V) 
Peas 
Egg and cress mayo wrap 
Flapjack or strawberry ice-cream, yogurts and fruit 
 
Tuesday 19th July 
Roast Beef, Yorkshire Pudding served with mash and roast potatoes 
Quorn Sausages, Yorkshire Pudding served with mash and roast potatoes (V) 
Broccoli and Cauliflower 
Tuna mayo and cucumber sandwich 
Cookie or vanilla ice-cream, yogurts and fruit 
 
Wednesday 20th July 
Big Breakfast, sausages, bacon, egg served with hash browns 
Pizza and mac ‘n’ cheese (V) 
Baked beans, half a tomato, mushrooms 
Ham and lettuce sandwich 
Chocolate muffin or strawberry ice-cream, yogurts and fruit 
 


